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Comments: Please reconsider any new regulations/restrictions towards rock climbing within the National Forests.

These new restrictions and overall barriers will only cause issues and reduce the accessibility of climbing to all

Americans. They should support new climbing access and efficient rebolting. Growing up i had a hard time

focusing on school work but all of that changed after i found climbing. I was able to incorporate it into my normal

routine and had improved my test scores from failing collefge for mulfiple years to a 3.5 gpa. Please work with

Access Fund to properly ammend these ideas to properly support every day Americans achieve greater heights.

 

Thank you,

Nick Richards 


